
Annual General Meeting - January 2020 

APPG for Dark Skies 

Annual General Meeting  

Wednesday 29th January 2020, 3:00pm  

Andrew Griffith MP elected Co-Chair. 

Lord Rees of Ludlow elected Co-Chair. 

  

Co-Chairs approved. 

  

• Suggestion made that ‘members’ scheme made for students and others with an 

interest in the group. 

• Mentions of 8:30 Saturday 20th March is Earth Day.  

• Royal Astronomical Society has been contacted.  

  

Guest speech from Dr. Lucie Green.  

 

Brief Q&A session with attendees.  

• Andrew mentioned potential policy priorities for the group. 

• Suggestion made that for future meetings case studies can be looked at so that 

each member could see applicability to local councils.  

• Information packs for MPs to send to schools and families on astronomy in their 

local communities.  

• Astronomy Now Magazine a good resource.  

• Suggestion that an invitation be made to the ISDA to make suggestions to the 

APPG in future.  

  

Notes from presentation to be circulated with members by minute taker.  

Meeting closes.  

 


